
131 West 86th Street 
New York, N.Y. 10024 

June 16, 1975 

Prof. Wilfred Cantwell Smith 
Chairman, Dept. of Religion 
Dalhousie University 
1244 Le Marchant Street 
Halifax, Nova Scotta B3H 305, Canada 

Dear Prof€ssor Smith: 

During the chourse of our long and most pleasant talk and discussion 
that evening in Bellagio -- the nearest I have come in many a year 
to the peripatétic-expertence -- I mentioned to you a theory con- 
cerning the medieval philosophers and their search for the proofs 
for God's existence. 

In looking for the source, I discovered that I had mentioned it in 
my book, Faith and Doubt, which you received before coming to Bellagio. 
You will find 7Tt in Chapter I, n.42. 

May I tell you once again, my dear Professor Smith, wow delighted 
I was to make your acquaintance, and how very much I wish that we shall 
be able to meet again dnder such pleasant circumstances. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM: 

NL:gf , 


